From: Meynell, Charlotte

Sent: 02 March 2021 16:33

To: Planning

Cc: Peres Da Costa, David; Sheehy, John

Subject P Planning consuittion note |
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi

1

Please can the below email be uploaded to M3 and Trim as a consultation response for Nos. 9-14
Tobin Close - 2021/0162/P, 2021/0269/P, 2021/0163/P, 2021/0328/P, 2021/0161/P and
2021/0270/P.

Thanks,

Charlotte Meynell
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 2598

LHES

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: ila Lousl

Sent: 02 March 2021 16:30
To: Meynell, Charlotte <Charlotte.Meynell@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning consultation note

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Madam,

I noticed the planning consultation note on a neighbourhood lamppost and wished to share my Support. We live
along Fellows Road and often walk past 9-14 Tobin Close. We have just had a baby and nice to learn of these plans
to have larger homes in the area. Families (also with a dog and cat) need space. | understand that the design is to
extend from the existing and think this is makes a lot of sense in design terms. Also, this will create a more even
look as 9-14 seem quite a bit lower than upper Tobin Close, and dwarfed by the Dorney and Kings College Court
towers.



Thank-you
Hilla Lousky, 94 Fellows Road

Sent from my iPhone



